

Poulton Lancelyn Primary School



19th March 2020

Re: Update Regarding Advice to Schools for Covid-19 Coronavirus

Dear Parents and Carers of Oak Trees Multi Academy Trust Schools,

As you will be aware, the Minister for Education last night made an announcement that all schools will close from the end of the school day on Friday 20th March, but will remain open for some categories of pupils.

We are currently waiting for further clarification from the Local Authority and the Government as to the exact nature of these categories and how this will work for our families. As soon as we have this information, which we envisage will be this morning, I will write to you with further details.

Yours Sincerely

Tony Lacey

Chief Executive Officer

Oak Trees Multi Academy Trust